
        News Letter July 2018 

Hello Friends and our well wishers 

We once again bring you news from AAAWI with its various activities 

1) AAAWI celebrated the first program of Silver Jubilee Year Celebration Kick Start event with a 

huge number of members present.  

2) A film was made which showed the audience the entire history of AAAWI from last 25 years, 

and the various events and activities it was involved into. 

3) The function was a grand success where in the past presidents were felicitated with traditional 

giving of coconut (ShriFal), shawl, flower bouquet and an omiyage. 

4) The event ended with display of various Japanese Cultural activities like Origami, Ikebana, 

Sumiae painting and Japanese cooking stall. 

5) The members made most of their evening by visiting all the stalls and trying their hand at the 

various art and cuisines made available. 

6) We have 2 participants who were selected for the PICT and EPCM training programs 

respectively. 

7) The AAAWI team has appointed a committee who will be looking into organizing future 

events for the celebration of the Silver Jubilee Year, till the year end. 

8) The first meeting of this committee was held on 27th June 2018 at Invotech. 

9) Please check the photographs of the event on the website. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pravin Purav 

Secretary & Editor 

 

    
 

 

 


